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Monday 18" July 2022

Dear parents,

Uniform Ordering for September 2022

To help you prepare for the new academic year, we are re-sending you the key information on the
uniform purchasing process that has been detailed in the Friday Newsletter over the last few weeks.

It's essential we support our uniform suppliers, Monkhouse, by shopping in July, when possible so
that in turn, they can ensure you receive the best service possible and guarantee your child will go
back to school with everything they need.

The direct link to the Northbrook section of the Monkhouse website can be found here. We know
that our students take pride in their uniform and that feeling good about what they wear to school
helps them be at their best.

Monkhouse have also created a new Parent Guide which is available on their website at
www.monkhouse.com/parentguide .

The guide includes details of:
e Our school uniform and prices
* How to order online or in store
* How to book a personalised 1:1 store appointment
* Offers and promotions on essential and accessory items
* New click and collect options
» Everything you need for back to school
* Parent newsletter
+ Extended free returns until 11" September
* Late night shopping times

Should you have any queries about your requirements please contact Monkhouse’s customer service
team:

Tel: 0161 476 7216 - Monday to Friday - 8.30AM to 5PM
Email: web@monkhouse.com
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https://www.monkhouse.com/school/northbrook-primary-academy-urn-148039
http://www.monkhouse.com/parentguide

Monkhouse is our primary uniform supplier however we can confirm that local retailer, Impressions
in Leyland, will be able to supply uniform products and make up badges locally. They can be
contacted on 01772 20431431 or by visiting the Leyland Lane store.

Please also remember that our uniform and appearance policy states grey trousers or skirts and
school shoes (trainers are only for PE days). You can find key information on our uniform and
appearance policy on our academy website https://northbrookpa.org/parents-carers/school-
uniform .

Finally, if any children have good quality uniform that is now too small for them we would
appreciate these items being handed in to the school office as we will always be able to find use for
both PE kits and standard uniform.

Any general questions or queries about our uniform and appearance policy please do not hesitate to
contact us at school on enquiries@northbrookpa.org or by telephone 01772 4421599. We hope
this information is useful and helps you prepare for another successful year ahead.

Kindest regards,
M Curwniffe

Mr M Cunniffe

Head of School
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